
Apply now to enrol 
your child in 2022

You can now apply to enrol your child in Pre-primary next year 

if they are five years old by 30 June 2022. 

Contact your local public school and apply by 23 July 2021.

Every day of a child’s education matters.

To find a public school in your area visit education.wa.edu.au/schoolsonline


